## Check-in from Erin L. Ireland

Week of June 1, 2020

Dear Friends,

I hope you have all survived our first round of heat, humidity, and bugs! This week's weather will be cooler and more spring like, I hope you are able to find some time to enjoy it.

Our Rock Flower gardens will be "planted" tomorrow. A big thank you to all of you that contributed to this project!

I want to update you on a couple of things. The first is 4th quarter report cards. After much discussion with staff, it has been decided that you will receive a progress report instead of a report card. Teachers will share a narrative on what was accomplished during remote learning. As you are all aware, students will return to their current teacher to work on filling some gaps that remote learning left before moving on to the next grade level. This will take place during the first 4 weeks of the 2020/21 school year. At the end of these four weeks, your child will receive a report card for the fourth quarter.

The second update is our plans for Z Day - Zip in and Zoom Out on Friday, June 12. We will have areas set up outside on the playground side of the building for families and students to come pick up an personal belongings that are still here at school. This is also a time for us all to have a time to say "see you soon" and have a nice summer! So please do come to school that day if you are able whether you have belongings to pick up or not. Staff will be available two different time slots on Friday, June 12: 9:00-12:00 and 4:00-6:00. If it looks like rain on Friday, we will reschedule for earlier in the week.

Tomorrow brings us to the letter Q on our ABC Countdown to Summer Vacation. I hope you all have been enjoying this activity but please don't feel like you have to accomplish every letter! We'd love to see pictures of you completing the activities, so please feel free to send them in to your child's teacher or to myself (you'll probably see them in upcoming check-ins!).

Have a great rest of your weekend and take care!

~Erin

## friendly Reminder

## **Technology Drop-off**

This is just a friendly reminder that if you borrowed any school technology - ipads, laptops, hotspots, and chargers - they are due back to school by Friday, June 12. The technology can be dropped off at school or returned during meal delivery. Please call Erin Ireland 488-7700 or email <a href="mailto:erin.ireland@eastonschools.org">erin.ireland@eastonschools.org</a> if you have any questions. Thank you!



















## **Contact Us**

Facebook

33 Bangor Road, Easton, ME, U...

(207) 488-7700

erin.ireland@eastonschools.org

neastonschools.org/o/easton-el...

